
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Mrs Kate McKeever

Address 24 Meadowsweet Way,Banbury,OX16 1WE

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I object to this planning application because there has already been significant growth of the 
Hanwell Fields area which has decimated the local countryside, displaced wildlife, brought a 
big increase in traffic through the estate and placed a strain on existing resources.  
 
Families are having to travel further to get their children into schools as Hanwell Fields 
School isn't big enough to support the estate, the newer Cherry Fields school is a long walk 
through the estate and up the busy main Southam Road.  
 
There are not enough green spaces for recreation on the current estates, many people use 
the surrounding countryside between the estate and Hanwell village to enjoy walks or bike 
rides. 
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